
Copy of email received on the 23 February 2018

Thank you for your email. Please accept my apologies for the delayed response.

Probus South Pacifc Ltd. acknowledges receipt of your recently amended consttuton and 
conforms to the accreditaton requirements of Probus South Pacifc Ltd. 

Once your club has adopted the amended consttuton and it has been submited to the relevant 
state department please arrange for a signed copy. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Kind Regards,

Gemma Borg

Administraton

Probus South Pacifc Limited 

ACN: 152 374 395


